TO: FIELD SECRETARIES

FROM: ANDREW YOUNG

RE: REPORT REQUESTED FROM SCLC BY VEP FOR THEIR INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE REPORT

DEAR FIELD SECRETARIES:

WILEY BRANTON OF THE VEP HAS WRITTEN US REQUESTING DETAILED INFORMATION OF HOW, WHY, AND WHERE WE SPENT THE FUNDS FROM HIS PROJECT THROUGH DECEMBER 31st.

Some OF THE INFORMATION WE DO NOT HAVE. SPECIFICALLY, WHAT WE LACK IS!

- 1. THE NUMBER OF PEOPLE YOU HAVE NEWLY REGISTERED, BY COUNTIES, AS OF DECEMBER 31, 1962.
- 2. (A) A BRIEF NARRATIVE REPORT OF THE METHODS AND TECHNIQUES YOU USED IN VOTER REGISTRATION
 - (B) THE GEOGRAPHIC AREAS WHERE YOU IMPLEMENTED THESE TECHNIQUES
 - (c) A STATEMENT OF PROBLEMS AND DIFFICULTIES ENCOUNTERED IN YOUR EFFORTS.

AS YOU KNOW FROM MR. BRANTON'S TALK TO US, IT IS ABSOLUTELY ESSENTIAL TO THE CONTINUANCE OF THE VEP THAT HE HAVE THIS INFORMATION. IF WE DO NOT GIVE THEM THIS INFORMATION, I HAVE NO DOUBT THAN, IT WILL SERIOUSLY AFFECT HIS FAVORABLE CONSIDERATION OF US FOR FUTURE GROUPS. IN OTHER WORDS, WE MAY NOT GET ANY MORE MONEY. THEREFORE, I AM ASKING YOU TO SEND US THIS INFORMATION BY RETURN MAIL. MR. BRANTON'S DEADLINE FOR US IS THE 15TH OF JANUARY, SO WE WOULD LIKE TO HAVE ALL OF THE ABOVE INFORMATION FROM YOU BY JANUARY 10.

AY: JB

ENC.: SELF-ADDRESSED ENVELOPE

1/3/62